
  

  

  

  

  

Friday 13th May 2022 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents  
  

As you are aware May is the start of SATs (Statutory Assessment Tests) time for ALL the country’s 

Year 2 pupils and your child will be taking part.  On the reverse of this letter is a time table of the 

tests for your information.  
  

All the Year 2 children at Howard have been working hard with Mrs Ramakrishnan, Miss Agyemang 

and the team of additional teachers and support staff in an effort to ensure they are ready. We would 

like to thank those of you who have been helping the children at home.  We have learnt a lot about 

the children over last year.  

 

It is essential that ALL the children ATTEND school on the days mentioned overleaf during 

the testing period. 

Over the weekends but especially during the tests there are a few things that will help your child 

perform to their full potential:  
  

• Lots of rest and sleep – early to bed and no late nights!  They need to be rested each 

morning.  
  

• Plenty of water to drink, especially at school. Please make sure they bring a bottle for 

water to school every day.   We will provide a drink and a biscuit before each test!  
  

• Plenty to eat – especially for breakfast – it gets the brain working.  
  

 As it has been in previous years the SATs tests in Year 2 are administered in order to help 

teachers judge how well children are progressing. Teacher assessments will NOT be made 

on test results alone. When making judgements about a child’s level of understanding 

teachers will be thinking about what they have seen over the whole of Year 2. This is to 

ensure they have a full and accurate picture of how well a child is doing.   
 

Thank you for your continued support  

  

Miss De Saulles                Mrs Ramakrishnan                      Miss Agyemang 

Head Teacher                   Year Group Leader                      Year 2 Teacher           

    
  

                                                         Head Teacher: Jackie De Saulles (B.Ed.)  
Telephone:020 8688 4216  

Email: office@howard.croydon.sch.uk  
Website: www.howard.croydon.sch.uk  

  

  
  

  



 
                   

Timetable  
 

Tuesday 17th May 2022 Maths Paper 1 - Arithmetic 

Thursday 19th May 2022 Math Paper 2- Mathematical reasoning 

Monday 23rd May 2022 English Reading Test 
Paper 1 - Short text and questions 
 

Tuesday 24th May 2022 English Reading Test 

Paper 2 - Long text with separate 
questions 
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Telephone:020 8688 4216  
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